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African Studies Bulletin has been published three times a 
year (April, September, and December) by the Hoover 
Institution. With the April 1967 issue it will be published 
by the African Studies Center of Boston University. 

Editorial correspondence and manuscripts should be sent 
to Dr. Norman Bennett, African Studies Center, Boston 
University, 10 Lenox Street, Brookline, Massachusetts. 
Manuscripts should be received no later than January 15, 
June 15, and September 15, respectively. 

Subscription rates for institutions are $10.00 (70s*) per 
year. Price of a single copy is $3.50 (25s.). 

Communications concerning membership in the African 
Studies Association should be addressed to the Executive 
Secretary, Professor L. Gray Cowan, African Studies As­
sociation, 622 West 113th Street, New York, New York 
10025. Membership subscription rates are as follows: 

Fellows $10.00 (70s.) per year 
Associates $ 6.00 (42s.) per year 
Student Associates $ 4.00 (28s.) per year 
Sustaining Members $50.00 ( £ 17 17s.) per year 
Corresponding Members $10.00 (70s.) per year 

Change of address notice should allow four weeks for 
change. Subscribers are requested to notify the publisher 
and their local postmaster in advance of change, giving 
both new and old addresses. In the United States please 
include ZIP code with the new address. 
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